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Lane and ramp closures coming up
The project team would like to update you on upcoming works to apply the second coat 
of chipseal on the 4.8km Rangiriri section of the Waikato Expressway.
The works will start on Monday 20 November and finish by Thursday 30 
November. We need fine weather to do the work so the finish date may be 
extended.  

Sealing will take place day and night during this time to ensure it is done as soon 
as possible to reduce disruption.

For road users travelling on this section of SH1, a single lane north and south will 
be available at all times. However at some stages ramps will need to be closed 
to traffic. Detour routes will be in place through the interchanges nearby, at 

Rangiriri and Te Kauwhata, and also at Wayside Road. The detour routes will be 
clearly signposted.

The reconstruction of Te Wharepu Road will continue during the diversions but 
will be open to two lanes.

Please take care when driving through the work zone. The signs and speed limits 
in the area have been put in place to ensure the safety of road users and work 
crews. Thank you for your patience while we get this important work done.
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3 27, 29 November

3 27, 29 November

2 21, 23 November

5 28 November, 10pm to 2am

4 28, 30 November

1 20, 22 November

20 and 22 November:  Rangiriri north-bound off-ramp will be 
closed with detours via Te Kauwhata off-ramp

21 and 23 November: Te Kauwhata north-bound off-ramp will 
be closed with detours via Rangiriri off-ramp

27 and 29 November: Te Kauwhata and Rangiriri south-bound 
off-ramps will be closed with detours via Wayside Road. All 
local traffic will need to leave the highway at Wayside Road
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4 28 and 30 November: Rangiriri south-bound 
on-ramp will be closed with detours via  
Te Kauwhata on-ramp

28 November, overnight from 10pm to-2am:  
Te Kauwhata north-bound on-ramp will be  
closed with detours via Ohinewai interchange

5

 The final seal with Open-Graded Porous Asphalt will be done in early 2019.

Adrian Bathgate
NZ Transport Agency communications adviser

Phone: 027 446 1525

Allan Smith
Higgins Contractors project manager

Phone: 027 4063 292

Any questions?


